
 
                    

TOPHAM PARK MINOR SOFTBALL LEAGUE       

November 7, 2007     

To whom it may concern,    

The executive of the Topham Park Minor Softball League have been made aware of  
the request by the Shelton family of East York to rename Diamond One at Topham Park 
in honour of their husband and father, John Shelton.  We fully support this request.  
John was a huge supporter of our league and spent many years umpiring, coaching, 
running the snack bar, looking after the barbecue, and doing whatever was required 
around the park so we feel this is a very fitting tribute to him.    

If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to give me a call.  

Thanks,  

Susan Osborne 
President, TPMSL  

Home: (416) 755-8436 
Cell: (647) 393-8437 


